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23 June 2011 
 
REQUEST FOR VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION IN ACCORDANCE WITH LISTING RULE 17.2 
 
 
Ms Stephanie So 
Advisor, Listing (Sydney) 
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney 
NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Ms So 
 
As you are aware, on 6 June 2011, the board of Connxion Limited (“Connxion” or the 
“Company”) requested a voluntary suspension of its securities in accordance with the 
requirements of Chapter 17 of the Listing Rules.  
 
As advised to the market on 6 June 2011, the Company is in confidential discussions with third 
parties in relation to its business and assets. As these discussions remain ongoing, the Company 
is not able to provide the market with sufficient detailed information at this time. The Company 
would like to ensure that its shares do not trade on an uninformed basis. Accordingly, a 
continuation of the voluntary suspension is requested pending an announcement by the 
Company regarding the outcome of these discussions.  
 
It is anticipated that the Company will be able to update the market before 7 July 2011. The 
Company requests the voluntary suspension extend until the earliest of the issue of a detailed 
announcement, or prior to the commencement of trading on 8 July 2011, unless a further 
extension is required.  
 
The Company will work diligently to provide complete information to the market in a timely 
manner and to minimise the period in which its securities remain in suspension. 
 
The Company is not aware of any reason why the voluntary suspension should not be granted. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
ANDREW PHILLIPS 
Company Secretary 


